
Are you planning on chaperoning for any of your child’s  
upcoming class field trips?  How about to volunteer in  

the classroom or on field day? 
 

The office MUST have an approved volunteer application on file 
(expires every three years).  There is a minimum of 5 business days 
to complete the process.  This rule applies to ANY family member 
wanting to chaperone (step-parent, grandparent, aunt, uncle etc.).  
Please stop by the office for a volunteer application. 
.   

Wednesday, May 9, 2018  
Kindergarten pre-registration is for children who will be 5 
years old by September 1, 2018.  This will be at Nehalem 
Elementary School starting at 9:30 a.m. in the cafeteria. 

 Required: Immunization records and Birth certificate.  

 Children will have an opportunity to meet Kindergar-
ten staff and visit Kindergarten classrooms.   

 Parents will meet with Shannon Mulcahy-Hill (office), 
Kristi Woika (principal), Linda Hershey (Family Re-
source Coordinator) and Michelle Aeder (Bus Barn) 
while children are with the Kindergarten staff.   

 Please notify Shannon at 503-355-3650 of any child you 
may know who will be 5 years old by 9/1/18 and will not 
be attending the pre-registration. 
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May 2018 
Important Dates 
Tuesday  5/1/18 

 Spring Concert 6:30 pm  

Monday 5/7/2018 

School Board Budget Meeting—6:00 pm 

Tuesday 5/8/2018 

Parent Council Meeting—6:30 pm– Cafe 

Wednesday, 5/9/2018 

Kindergarten Pre-Registration –9:30 am 

Monday, 5/14/2018 

School Board Meeting—6:30 pm 

Saturday, 5/19/18 

Parent Council CARNIVAL 12:00 pm @ NES 

Tuesday, 5/22/2018 

Swim Challenge (4th-5th grade)11:15 am 

Thursday, 5/24/2018 

Family Paint Night—6:00 pm @ NES 

Monday, 5/28/2018 

NO SCHOOL—Memorial Holiday 

Wednesday, 5/30/2018 

Grade 5 Visit to Middle School -9:00 am 

Grade 5 Open House @ MS—5:00 pm 

Friday, 6/1/2018 

Neah-Kah-Nie High School Graduation -  

7:00 pm 

 
Individual Student Rewards 
-That add up to whole school 

rewards- 
 
WAY TO GO’S #   2,482 
FEATHERS  #     140 
RESPECT BUCKS #  1,600 
 

Whole Classroom rewards 
 

FEATHER PARTIES 
Thysell-extra recess 
Henderson-Read In & pajama day 
Duer– Recess and popsicles 
Verhulst—Recess and a cool treat 
 

Whole School Reward 
Bubbles and Chalk Recess 

Seagull to Celebrate 

Breena Jesse, Ema Jesse, Addy 
Neahring, Dodi Rogers, Finnegan 
Ware, Tyson Huntley, Carter Woi-
ka, Tino Parker, Noah Sarkady, 
Kayleigh Nelson, Quinn Scalabrin, 
Logan Benjamin, Alyssa Sheppler, 
Amber Lyons, Timmy Ornie, Dil-
lon Bennett, Darci Rogers, Mag-
gie Bowen, Raya Weiss and Ali-
yah Watkins 

New Mural Dedication @ 6:10 pm 

Students go to their classrooms by 6:15 p.m.   

Spring Concert begins in the gym @ 6:30 p.m.   

  Hope to see you there! 

 

KINDERGARTEN  PRE-REGISTRATION 

SPRING CONCERT     May 1, 2018 

In preparation for the end of the school year, Friday, May 11 2018 

will be the last day students will be allowed to charge lunch.  Stu-

dents MUST have funds in there accounts.  Please be looking in 

your student's backpack for any PAST DUE charge notices.  All out-

standing balances must be cleared up by this date as well.  We ap-

preciate families attention and cooperation as we close out the 

lunch accounts for the school year. 

LUNCH ACCOUNTS 

UPCOMING FIELD TRIP CHAPERONES 



Missing a coat, jacket, sweatshirt, swimming suit, towels or a 

lunch box???  

Come check out the collection on May 1st!  All Lost and Found 

items will be placed in the Gym for families to look through while 

they are here for the Spring Concert. 

As we enter into our last few months of school we are still practic-
ing our 3 school rules: 

 Be Safe        Be Responsible        Be Respectful 

In an effort to reinforce positive and respectful behavior, staff are 
handing out respect bucks. When students are showing respect 
during the school day, they can earn a respect buck. After they 
have collected 5, they can redeem them in the office for some-
thing out of the prize box. We are focusing on showing respect at 
recess, at lunch, in the hallway and in every classroom.  

WONDERFUL — 1,600 Respect Bucks were earned for April!  

We will be celebrating Cinco de Mayo on Friday, May 4th with a 
special Cheese Tamale lunch!!! Students will be encouraged to in-
vite friends and family members.  Please R.S.V.P. to the office by 
May 2nd if you plan on attending.  Adult lunches are $ 4.50 and 
children lunches are $ 2.70 

INCOMING 6TH GRADE PARENT OPEN HOUSE 

LOST AND FOUND 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOR INTERVENTIONS and SUPPORTS 

FIELD DAY 

We are looking for volunteers to help with Field Day on Friday, 

June 8 2018.  Please call the school office if you are interested.  

Volunteers are asked to arrive at 11:30 a.m. for a brief meeting 

with Ms. Medici.  She will show them which station they will be 

supervising.  Volunteers need to stay until 2:30 p.m. to help with 

clean-up.   Field day will officially begin at 12:00 p.m. until 2:15 

p.m. 

The Middle School has scheduled an incoming 6th grade par-

ent Open house on  May 30, 2018  @ 5:00 p.m.  Come meet 

teachers and staff, learn about the 6th grade program, hear 

about Outdoor School, tour the building, ask questions and get 

answers. 

MAY 4TH SPECIAL LUNCH 



COMMUNITY INFORMATION 

NCRD YOUTH PROGRAMS 

Employment: NCRD has an immediate opening for a year round part time Youth Assistant. Position is 
15-25 hours per week. For more information please call 855-444-6273 or email kileyk@ncrdnehalem.org 
 

Camps:                Registration opens May 15th!         * *Look for the flyers in your child's Backpack** 
 

Important Dates: We will be CLOSED May 28th for Memorial Day 
 

Sports: 

Pitch Hit Run: Saturday May 5th 1 pm. Open to everyone 7-14 years old. 
Free of charge. 
 

Register Now! Baseball and T-Ball $40. Season starts week of May 14th.  

Contact Crystal for more info @ crystald@ncrdnehalem.org   

POOL-A-THON  $$ Update.....$16,400.00!! 
Woohoo and way to go student participants, families, & friends. 
Your hard work and perseverance has created a positive ripple effect in validating the 
School Swim Program....You are the heart of the fundraiser!! 
Wednesday Water Play is Still Happening!! 
3 Sessions Left 
May  2,  9,  16  2018 
$2  per session or use your swim pass 
Additional forms @ NES Office, NCRD Pool, & NCRD Main Lobby 
Student swim passes for sale @ pool. 
Just $18.00 for 10 visits...so cheap, so convenient! 
Questions re:  Pool Programs...1-855-444-6273 
Last days of School Swim are:  June 4, 5, 6  2018. 

POOL 

NEWS!! 

What is Double Up Food Bucks? 
 

Each summer Food Roots facilitates Double Up Food Bucks at farmers markets across the county. Double Up 
Food Bucks (previously known as SNAP Match) is an incentive program that provides low-income households 
who receive Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) benefits with a one-to-one match to purchase 
locally grown fruits and vegetables at farmers markets. Each week a participant is edible for up to a $10 match 
to spend on extra in produce. This is a program that support our community in many ways by supporting food 
insecure families in purchasing more fresh foods, while local farmers gain new customers and increase their 
profits, and more federal assistance dollars stay in our local economy.  

 

For the past five years, Food Roots has been coordinating this program across our 
county. In Tillamook County there is a farmers market in Manzanita, Tillamook, Pacific 
City and Neskowin. All four markets in Tillamook County participate in a SNAP Matching 
program. Over the course of this program Food Roots has recorded $36,306.00 of reve-
nue generated at our local farmers markets as a result of SNAP and DUFB sales. If you 
wish to support or learn more about this program please visit foodrootsnw.org or stop by 
our office on 113 Main Street, Tillamook, OR.  

END OF THE YEAR SCHOOL EVENTS 

MONDAY 6/4/18 

Last Day of Swimming ( Henderson only) 

TUESDAY 6/5/18 

Last Day of Swimming (ALL other clas-

ses) 

FRIDAY 6/8/18 

Field Day starting @ 12:00 p.m. 

(Volunteers arrive 11:30 a.m./stay until 

2:30 p.m.) 

 

TUESDAY  6/12/18 

 8:05 A.M SCHOOL STARTS (NOT A LATE START) 

 8:30 A.M. 5TH GRADE APPRECIATION, SWIM 

CHALLENGE AND ATTENDANCE ASSEMBLY-GYM 

 10:30 A.M. Schoolwide BBQ-KG classes first.    

Please call the school to rsvp. 

 Lunch $ 4:40 (adult) ; $ 2.60 (children) 

 11:50 A.M. Bell ringing for 5th grade students. 

 12:00 P.M. DISTRICT wide Early Release. 

mailto:kileyk@ncrdnehalem.org
mailto:crystald@ncrdnehalem.org
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Family Paint Night  

Nehalem Elementary            

Thursday, May 24th 

6:00p.m.-7:00p.m. 
 

 

Tami Waldron will be leading a step-by-step painting class on how to paint an 

Octopus.  This is open to any Nehalem Elementary School student and their 

school-age siblings and parent/guardians. There is a $10 fee per painter to 

cover the costs of supplies and the artist.  (Cash/checks are accepted, please 

make check out to NES and give to the office).  

Payment is required to secure reservations as there are only 50 spots availa-

ble. 

  

We do require an adult to attend with their children for this event  

(even if the opt out of the painting).    

  

Paintings will come home with the parents that same night — how exciting! 

  

Please return the slip below to reserve your spots  

by Monday, May 21st!!   ** Payment required to reserve spot. 
  

--Yes, we want to come check out this cool Family Paint night!  

I understand you need to know how many people will be attending this 
event, so here are my family’s numbers:  
  

Parent and child names:     Parent Phone #: 

               

               

Total Due:  $    

($10 per painter for supplies and the artist.  Payable to NES.  Spots are 

not reserved until payment is received!  There is a limit of 50 participants 

for this event!) 

 



 


